
Blessed Sacrament Parish welcomes new residents and visitors. 

It is wonderful to celebrate the Eucharist with you. 

If you are new to the parish, please call the office to register. 
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Dear Parishioners, 
 

ñWhy is Mass so different during Lent?ò a child recently 
asked me.  ñWhat do you mean by different?ò I 
responded.  ñWell, there is purple and we donôt sing 
Glory to God or Alleluia.  Instead we use that other 
prayer where we confess and hit ourselves on the chest 
and we sing those other prayers in Latin (responses).  
And there is no music at the end.  I like it better the 
other way.ò   
 
I was taken back (and pleased) that this child had been 
so observant.  Something is certainly different about 
Lent.  You can see it even in the way we pray.  I wonder 
how many other people noticed and took the time to 
wonder why.  The purpose of Lent is to prepare 
ourselves for the commemoration and celebration of 
Jesusô passion, death and resurrection.  He suffered 
and died for our sins but that means little unless we are 
truly aware of what they are.  Can we honestly admit 
our sinséeven to ourselves?  Sin leads to death, but 
following Christ will lead to lifeðeternal life!  What could 
possibly be more valuable than eternal life?   
 
That is what we will celebrate at Easter with our flowers 
and candles, our Glorias and Alleluias, and joyful 
songs.  To get there, we must first make this journey 
through Lent.  We must recognize our sinfulness.  We 
must be ready and willing to change.  Prayer and 
fasting, charity and penance are the way we strive to 
accomplish this goal.  The day is coming soon when we 
will feast and rejoice, but for now we have some serious 
work to do.  If you make the effort, I promise you, the 
rejoicing will be all the greater.   
 
Planning ahead.  Along with St. Agnes and Christ the 
King Parishes, we will hold a Lenten Penance Service 
on Monday, March 14th, beginning at 7 pm at Christ the 
King.  Several priests will be available to assist with the 
sacrament.  Mark your calendar today and make plans 
to attend.   
 
Donôt forget the Lenten Concert this Sunday, February 
21
st
, at 4 pm in the church.  Music can help us pray.  It 

can touch our hearts in a powerful and healing way.  
Please join us for the concert.   
 
Stations of the Cross are prayed during Lent each 
Friday evening at 5:30 pm.  All are welcome.  
 
          Fr. J eff 

Sec on d  Su nda y  o f  L en t  

CELEBRATING THE DAYS 
 
 

Monday,  January 25 

  Confessions before Mass 

  8:00 AM   Roberta & John Beall 

                               
                                        

Tuesday,  January 26 

   Confessions before Mass 

  8:20 AM    Poor Soulsô Shrine           

                                                                                                   

Wednesday, January 27 

    Confessions before Mass 

  8:00 AM    Intention of the Belz Family                                                                                      

   5:30PM     Prayer Service 

                      

Thursday,  January 28 

     Confessions before Mass 

    8:00AM   Patrick Elchleep                    

     

Friday, January 29 

      Confessions before Mass 

      8:20AM   Marita Child 

                                                                      

Saturday, January 30 

   8:00AM   Michael & Nora Dovonan 

                     (Latin Mass) 

   3:00-4:00PM - Confessions                             

   4:30 PM    Jack & Kenneth Leahy 

                    

Sunday, January 31ï Fourth Sunday in Ordinary     
         Time 

   7:00 AM    Arlene & Pat Stapleton 

  8:30 AM     Intentions of our Parishioners 

  10:30 AM   George & Marguarite Hughes                                                                                                                                                                      

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

CELEBRATING THE DAYS 
 
 

Monday,  February 22 

  Confessions before Mass 

  8:00 AM    Special Intention 

                       Patrick Elschlepp 

                                    
                                        

Tuesday,  February 23 

   Confessions before Mass 

  8:20 AM    Janet S. Otwell          

                                                                                                   

Wednesday, February 24 

    Confessions before Mass 

  8:00 AM    Bishop Daniel Ryan                                                                    

 

Thursday,  February 25 

     Confessions before Mass 

    8:00AM   James Belz 

                     

     

Friday, February 26 

      Confessions before Mass 

      8:20AM   Winifred Thompson 

                      Bernardino Gabornes 

      5:30PM   Stations of the Cross 

                                                                      

Saturday, February  27 

   8:00AM   Living & Deceased Members of the        
 Eleydiath Family   (Latin Mass) 

   3:00-4:00PM - Confessions                             

   4:30 PM    Annette Fuchs 

                    

Sunday, February 28-Third Sunday of Lent 

   7:00 AM    Christine Meyer 

  8:30 AM     Intentions of our Parishioners and 

                       Special remembrance of Tony    
       Bernardy 

  10:30 AM   Josephine & Salvadore Corrado                                                                                                                                                               

 

 

Rosary beginning at 10:05 is prayed before 10:30 

AM Mass Sundays. 

  

 



School Notes:  
Tuesday, Feb. 23ï Reconciliation for grades 6-8 
Wednesday, Feb. 24ï IMSA FUSION field trip to St. 
Louis (grades 6-8) 
Thursday, Feb. 25ï Reconciliation for grades 2-5 
Saturday & Sunday, Feb. 27-28-Scholastic Book Fair 
open after the Masses. 
 
Taize Prayer is coming to Blessed Sacrament  on 
Tuesday evening February 23rd at 6:30pm.  A Taize 
Prayer is an ecumenical service involving beautiful 
instrumental and chanted music in a prayerful  candlelit 
atmosphere.  With an emphasis on the Year of Mercy, 
this peaceful hour will inspire your Lenten prayers and 
practices. 
 
Lenten Concertï The choirs of  Blessed Sacrament 
will present a Lenten concert  today, Sunday, February 
21, at 4:00pm.  Instrumental ensembles with musicians 
from the Illinois Symphony will provide musical 
accompaniment in works of Faureôs Requiem, a 
movement from Mozart's Requiem, an original song 
arrangement from a local composer and many other 
inspiring selections.  Tickets are available at the door. 
No children under 5, as the concert is being taped.  A 
portion of the proceeds will  go to St. Martin De 
Poores.  Invite your family and fiends to join us. 
 
Prayer & Paint Night-The Blessed Sacrament 
Womenôs Club is again offering Prayer & Paint Nite at 
the school cafeteria on Monday, February 29, at 
6:30pm.  Cost is $20 to help offset all the supplies.  
Pre registration and payment is required for planning 
purposes.  Please make checks payable to Blessed 
Sacrament and turned into the Parish or School office 
by February 22..  We will bring the paint supplies-you 
bring the beverage of your choice and a snack to 
share. Mrs. Ficke & Mrs. Mauntel (our art teachers) will 
guide us through the painting process as we celebrate 
the Lenten season.  

 
 
 

 
A Labor of Love-Stage Improvements-During the 
next year, we will be renovating the stage area of our 
school to make much needed improvements to its 
appearance, lighting and sound.  The first phase of 
that project is underway with soon-to-be installed new 
stage curtains.  Prior to having the curtains installed, 
the stage area needs to be cleaned and painted.  
Thank you to ServPro for donating the cleaning 
service!  We also have a parent who will donate the 
paint.  We need volunteers, preferable with painting 
and/or ladder experience, to help us put a coat of black 
paint on the stage walls.  The ñPaint Daysò are 
scheduled for March 5 and March 6, if needed.  Please 
contact Kim Hoffmann if you can help out with this 
project-  hoffmann@bssbruins.org 
 
ñDriving Down Hungerï Catholic Charities 3rd 
Annual Raffle to support hunger efforts in Sangamon 
and surrounding counties. WIN a 2016 Toyota Corolla 
or $20,000 cash. 2nd prize $1500, 3rd prize $1000 
and Early Bird prizes too!  Tickets are $25 or 5/$100.  
Drawing is April 8, 2016 at 6:30pm in the Cathedral 
Atrium.  Tickets for ñDriving Down Hungerò will be 
available the weekend of March 5-6 after all the 
Masses in the vestibuleò  
 
Looking for meatless recipes this Lent? Download 
the CRS Rice Bowl app for your Smartphone, or check 
out crsricebowl.org, for delicious, meatless recipes 
from around the world.  If you didnôt receive a 
cardboard Rice  Bowl ask an usher for one. 
 
Men's Club Fish Fries this Friday, February 26th 
from 5-7:30pm in the School Cafeteria.  All you can eat 
Walleye $7,Catfish $8, Shrimp $8 -kids $4.  Mark your 
calendars and come join us for good food and good 
company 
 
Womenôs Day of Recollection-Thursday, February 
25th, at Christ the King Parish, from 12:45-2:45pm. 
The afternoon consists of 2 meditations given by a 
priest, silent Adoration, and the opportunity to receive 
the Sacrament of Reconciliation  and spiritual guidance 
from a priest of the Prelature Opus Dei.  The Motherôs 
Room will be available for mothers with young children.  
Watch the bulletin for future Days of Recollection. 
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OUR PARISH FAMILY  

 
Congratulations to our Recently Baptized: 
Peter Denzil Fluckiger, son of John & Trisha Fluckiger 
Clare Marie Davlin, daughter of Ryan & Jenna Davlin 
 
Please pray for our Recently Departed: 
Rev. Robert Becker 
Rev. Robert Erickson 




